Russian Investigative committee Chairman meets Prosecutor General
of Egypt

Before starting the talks Prosecutor General of Egypt Nabil Ahmed Sadik offered condolences to
Alexander Bastrykin on the death of Airbus A321 passengers and crewmembers.

The meeting of the heads of two agencies was held in constructive atmosphere. They discussed all
the issues connected with organization of investigation of the plane crash and reached fundamental
agreements. The Prosecutor General of Egypt assured the Chairman of the Russia’s Investigative
Committee that Egyptian party was going to provide all kind of assistance to Russian investigators
working in Egypt.

The officials also agreed to conclude a bilateral agreement on cooperation between law-enforcement
bodies of Egypt and the Russian Federation for complete and impartial investigation of incidents
happening in the two countries and on mutual legal assistance to each other.
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The parties were satisfied by the results of the meeting.

Head of Media Relations V.I. Markin

03 November 2015
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